
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 27, 2018 
 

Item 39, Report No. 27, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 27, 2018. 
 
 

 
39. NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST FOR TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES  

ON ROYAL PINE AVENUE 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That staff be directed to commence the process of implementing 
traffic calming measures on Royal Pine Avenue (between Forest 
Fountain Drive and Clarence Street), as requested by area 
residents. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Carella. 

 




